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Heller Statement on Supreme Court Decision to Consider Health Care Law
(Washington DC)  – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued this statement regarding the U.S. Supreme Court’s decision to consider legal questions surrounding President Obama’s health care law.  
“Nevada families and businesses are already struggling in this current economic environment, and the President’s job killing health care law is making a difficult situation worse. The law’s excessive taxes, expensive regulations and questionable constitutionality are stripping businesses of the certainty they need to hire at a time when Nevadans and the rest of the country are desperate for jobs. While the Supreme Court considers this case, the President should work with Congress to find real solutions to health care reform so the excessive mandates in this law do not add to our national debt or hurt our struggling economy,” said Heller.         
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